

a school to be proud of



29th April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Sports Day 2021

I am writing to inform you of our sports day arrangements for this year.

With the uncertainty surrounding the Covid restrictions, we will unfortunately not be able to invite any spectators onto the school site or allow mixing between year groups.

However, we are keen to run as full an event as possible during our normal school day. We have made arrangements to ensure all pupils will have the opportunity to take part in every sports day activity, allowing them to have an appropriate competitive experience. All of the events will take place over a two-week period in PE lessons, leading to a finals afternoon for those pupils who have achieved the necessary qualifying times and distances.

Whilst we will not be able to allow spectators access to the final event, you will be able to keep up to date via our PE twitter page where we will be posting as many pictures and videos as we can. Please visit @CodsallMiddlePE on twitter for these updates.

Regards

Mrs M Davidson & Mr A Tatton PE department

Codsall Middle School

Wolverhampton Road, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PB Tel: 01902 843177 Fax: 01902 841648 Email: office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk





